
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 13, 2021 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
 

RE:   In the Matter of the Approval of the Amended Interconnection Agreement between 
Midcontinent Communications dba Midco and Alliance Communications 
Cooperative, Inc., PUC Docket TC21-102 

 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 

Enclosed for filings for approval by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission is a 
corrected Amended Interconnection Agreement, Amended Exhibit 1 between Midcontinent 
Communications dba Midco and Alliance Communications Cooperative, Inc. filed under PUC 
Docket TC21-102.  This updated document corrects the pagination of the originally filed 
Amended Exhibit 1. 
 
 Please contact Pat Mastel at (605) 271-0594 or via e-mail at Pat.Masel@Midco.com.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Andrea Livingston 
Regulatory Analytics & Reporting Manager 
Midcontinent Communications 
3901 N Louise Avenue 
Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57107 
(605) 274-3648 
Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Meredith Moore (via e-mail) 
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